
 
To: Mayor and City Council 

From: Dylan Mulfinger 

Subject: Lake Oelwein Memo 

Date: 12/14/2020 

 

Doug Bryan is requesting that the city lower the lake level this winter so that he can remove material near 

his property. Lake Oelwein is shallow, and Bryan would remove material on his property and assist the 

city is material removal if needed. The City would then bring the water level back up once work is complete 

by spring of 2021. Doug has all the needed permits from the Iowa DNR. The City, upon council approval, 

would make a formal request with the Iowa DNR and Army Corps of Engineers to temporarily lower the 

lake level.  

 


